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Food, Fun and Flick — Friday, February 21

Lincoln’s PTO is hosting a movie night right here at Lincoln. They will be showing Despicable Me 4
(playing in the Multi-Purpose room) or Wild Robot (playing in the Gymnasium). There will be
concession items for $1. Doors open at 6:00pm and the movies start at 6:30pm. Doors will be
locked with no re-entry at 6:50pm. Parents must attend with and monitor their children. Please
bring your own seating (blanket, bean bag, lawn chairs, etc.). There will be literacy games and

activities in the Media Center during the movie. Children must be accompanied by an adult.

Porent/Teocher Conferences

Lincoln School will be hosting parent teacher conferences on Thursday, March 6 from 1:00pm -
7:00pm and Friday, March 7 from 1:00pm — 3:00pm. Sign ups will open at 8:00am on Monday,
February 17. Please go to the following link, find your child’s teacher and sign up for a time that

works for you. https://ptcfast.com/schools/Lincoln_Elementary_3

Important Transportation Information

Transportation requests for the 2025-2026 school are open. Please submit a transportation
request for each enrolled student at this link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1IFAIpQLSeN8Y TMICvV85JYRmMYy7ydKb8CpO0SDIUSit2hICIBIVVR
5FtQ/viewform

This form is required for all students, even if you don’t plan on utilizing transportation. Bus
assignments will be available through the My Ride K-12 app in early August. This app is required

for stop times, locations, and real-time updates. Email jimichmer@zps.org with questions.

March is Reading Month

We would like to invite you to help celebrate March is Reading Month: Blast off and READ!

We have so many exciting activities happening this month: GR Gold Game, raffle prizes, dress up
days and an author visit! Please watch for a reading calendar and other information to come

home with your student.
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2025/2026 Enroliment is Open

Go to ZPS.org to do your new student enrollment online. Please call the Administration Office

(616.748.3000) or Lincoln’s office (616.748.3350) if you have any questions.



